
  
Dear Students & Parents,   
 
The Buffalo Grove High School Choral Department is excited to announce 
applications for  ACute ACappella  ,  our NEW middle school A Cappella program! 
Enrollment is open for students attending District 214 feeder middle schools.  All 
students who will be in 6th, 7th & 8th grade for the 2019-2020 school year are 
eligible to be a part of this program regardless of which high school they will be 
attending later.  Both boys and girls are encouraged to become involved!!!   

ACute ACappella  will be under the direction of the Buffalo Grove HS Choral 
Director, Debora Utley. 
 

ACute ACappella  will rehearse once a week on Thursday evenings from 6:00 - 
8:00pm at BGHS.  Rehearsals begin September 5 and run through March.   
 
The fee of $399 covers the cost of: 
  20 + rehearsals from September - March 
Staff & guest clinicians 
Vocal arrangements/music purchases 
T Shirts/Jackets 
Competition fees 
Competition transportation 
Food 
 

ACute ACappella  will perform at the BGHS Vocal Jazz & A Cappella Showcase 
on January 23, 2020 and compete in the inaugural ICMSA competition circuit 
beginning in February 2020. 
 

ACute ACappella  is in no way meant to replace your middle school choir!!!   It is 
important that the student continue in choir class to help learn good vocal 
technique. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Debora Utley at  debora.utley@d214.org 
or 847.718.4161.  Registration will begin soon through District 214 Community 
Education @  ce.d214.org. 
 
We are so excited to begin this new adventure with YOU!!! 
Sincerely, 
Debora S. Utley 

Director of Vocal Music 
Buffalo Grove High School 
 
This activity is not sponsored by Community Consolidated School District 59, and any of its schools, or groups officially 
associated with the District. 



 

 
JOIN US FOR 

 
2019-2020 

 
ACute ACappella is a middle school A Cappella ensemble for guys and girls attending District 214 feeder 
middle schools ~ all students who will be in 6th, 7th and 8th grade in the 2019-2020 school year at these 
schools are welcome ~ even if they won’t attend Buffalo Grove High School.   ACute ACappella is open to 
ALL ~ NO AUDITION!  
 
ACute ACappella will rehearse on Thursday evenings ~ 6:00pm - 8:00pm ~ in the Choir Room at Buffalo 
Grove High School from September 2019 through March 2020. 
 
Don’t miss this AMazing opportunity to be involved in A Cappella and learn great vocal & performance 
techniques!!!  And to make great friends and perform at concerts and competitions!!!  Registration 
starting soon through District 214 Community Education @ ce.d214.org. 

 

 
 

For more information, 
Email 

debora.utley@d214.org 
Or call 847-718-4161 

This activity is not sponsored by Community Consolidated School District 59, and any of its schools, or groups officially associated with the 
District . 
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